Dear GSP Members and Friends,

Please consider joining our friends and colleagues of PAPG and SPE for the annual holiday party at Cefalo's. This pleasant event will take place between 5 to 10 PM on December 12th, 2018. Valet parking will be provided.

It is always a great time and a terrific way to mingle with other industry professionals in different disciplines. We all hope that you're able to join us. Please do not wait to sign up as space becomes limited. Sign up at www.papgrocks.org. If you are a member of any of the three professional societies you qualify for the member rate.

Happy Holidays from the Geophysical Society of Pittsburgh!